
  

Dear Campus Community, 
 
As part of the Central Utility Plant Replacement (CUPR) project, new solar photovoltaic (PV) panels will 
be installed in parking lots P5 and P6. These canopies, in addition to providing shaded parking stalls, 
will generate 4.5 MW of electricity during peak hours, which will help to reduce the campus’ reliance on 
the electrical grid. 

The work will start on January 5 and will continue in phases throughout the spring semester. ADA 
parking will be temporarily relocated to P5. A portion of P5 will be fenced off throughout this work to 
allow for storage. 

Please share with any fellow colleagues and students who would benefit from receiving these updates. 

Additional Resources: 

• For up-to-date ADA pedestrian path of travel during this project, be sure to access the 
interactive map available on Facilities Management website or the Fresno State Mobile App. 

• Contact Facilities Management at 559.278.2373 if you have any questions. Feedback can also 
be provided here. 

To learn more about the CUPR project and related benefits, including sustainability and energy 
conservation, click here. 

Sincerely, 

 
Tinnah Medina  559.278.2373 

 

 

 

https://map.concept3d.com/?id=1923#!ce/53230?ct/53238,64546,64607,64610,64611,53228,55098?s/?mc/36.81298792193833,-119.73960265517235?z/18?lvl/0
https://adminfinance.fresnostate.edu/facilitiesmanagement/cupr/cupr-renewable-energy.html
https://map.concept3d.com/?id=1923#!ce/53230?ct/53238,64546,64607,64610,64611,53228,55098?s/?sbc/?mc/36.81236196258805,-119.74234521389009?z/20?lvl/0
https://maps.fresnostate.edu/?id=1923#!ct/62853,53238?s/
https://technology.fresnostate.edu/mobileapp.html
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b0fcc82117f74d7f989e07ddb08ea523
https://adminfinance.fresnostate.edu/facilitiesmanagement/cupr/

